
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Feb 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

You may recall that I recently shared that we would reinstate a food provider at KJS in the near 
future. The reinstatement of a food provider based on all of the priorities I previously mentioned - 
food quality, good value for money, and environmentally sustainable practices - will still happen, 
however, the process will take a little longer than we first thought. This is because we have decided 
to go through a full tendering process with the support of the ESF Centre team to ensure that we 
adhere to the highest Hong Kong health and safety standards.  

  

I appreciate that this delay will be felt as disappointing news to some of our families, however, we 
are not willing to compromise on the wellbeing of KJS students and this process will support us in 
meeting that aim. 

  

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


